


We thank you so much for your time and consideration.
 
Kindest Regards,
 
The Events Team at Dr. Bob Kemp Hospice
 
Lindsay Barnett
Special Events
 
Jennifer Rowan
Special Events & Community Engagement Manager
Dr. Bob Kemp Hospice
277 Stone Church Road E, Hamilton, L9B 1B1
905 387 2448

 
 
 
 
 

From: Events DBKH 
Sent: May 18, 2022 2:22 PM
To: Sandy Pollock 
Subject: RE: Dr. Bob Kemp Hospice - Hike for Hospice-June 25th, 2022
 
Hi Sandy,
 
Thank you so much for getting back to quickly.
 
We have attached all Hike for Hospice documents with further event information including
registration and sponsorship opportunities as well for consideration.
 
If you have any questions for us, please let us know.
 
Jennifer Rowan
Special Events & Community Engagement Manager



 
Lindsay Barnett
Special Events Coordinator
 
Dr. Bob Kemp Hospice
277 Stone Church Road E, Hamilton, L9B 1B1
905 387 2448

 
 
 

From: Sandy Pollock  
Sent: May 18, 2022 10:47 AM
To: Events DBKH <events@kemphospice.org>
Subject: Re: Dr. Bob Kemp Hospice - Hike for Hospice-June 25th, 2022
 
[EXTERNAL email sent from outside DBKH by “”]
Hi again Jennifer,
 
I forgot to mention, if you have a fundraising letter that you can send to me as soon
as possible, I will forward it to the Hamilton Police Services Board for consideration at
their meeting on May 24th.
 
Thanks!
Sandy
 
Sandy Pollock
Executive Assistant to Chief Frank Bergen
Hamilton Police Service
155 King William Street
Hamilton, Ontario
L8R 1A7

www.hamiltonpolice.on.ca



 
Events DBKH <events@kemphospice.org> on Wednesday, May 18, 2022 at 10:32 AM -0400 wrote:
Hi Sandy, we hope this email finds you well.
 

We wanted to reach out regarding our 18th Annual Hike for Hospice event at Confederation Park on

June 25th, 2022, in support of Dr. Bob Kemp Hospice. We are so excited to announce that this year’s
event will be in person after two years of virtual events! In previous years we have had the Hamilton
Auxiliary Police come out to our event and we were hoping that is something we can organise again.
 
Are you able to connect us with the proper contact or direct us in where can send the details of our
event.
 
Thank you so much for your time.
 
Kindest Regards,
Jennifer Rowan
Special Events & Community Engagement Manager
Dr. Bob Kemp Hospice
277 Stone Church Road E, Hamilton, L9B 1B1
905 387 2448
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